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What does the Home and 
School Association do? 

• All volunteer group 
• Provide enhancements to the learning       

curriculum 
• Meetings held monthly, through Zoom this 

year, so that all parents are able to join 

 

 
How Can You Help? 
 

• We have special events throughout the 
year that give ample opportunities for 
parents to be involved 

• Many events will be virtual this year, so 
anyone who is willing to help is able to 

• We need your ideas to come up with 
great new virtual events to offer this year 

 
 
 

Committees 
Many of our committees are in need of chairs 
and volunteers to help organize and carry out 
events. 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

Want to get involved or learn more?  Come to a meeting or contact us at 

WoodlandHSPresident@gmail.com 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
                    Fundraising  
                  We hold many fundraising events throughout the   
                              school year to help support the mission of the  
                              Home and School Association.  Some of our  
                              fundraising events include:  

• Kid Stuff Books 
• Read-a-thon 
• Box Tops 
• Dining out (Carry out) Nights 
• Smencils 
• Spiritwear 
• And many more 

 
 
          
 

 
        Where does the money  
           go that we raise? 

• Student planners for the entire school 
• Fun Day 
• Assemblies 
• Art Goes to School 
• Mini grants for the teachers 

• Bus transportation for field trips 
• Science Fair presenter 
• Teacher classroom accounts for supplies 
• 4th grade yearbooks 
• 4th grade social 
• Post prom 
• Teacher/staff Appreciation luncheon 

 
 
  

Clearances 
To volunteer in the school and/or classroom, you must get your clearances.  With many events happening 
virtually, you don’t even need your clearances to help out.  However, we do encourage all volunteers to 
still get their clearances so that once we are back in school and hold events there won’t be a delay in your 
ability to participate! 
 
 
 

       “Be the ONE” 


